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Christmas Toy Day                                        

Each year we hold our Christmas Toy Day 

so that parents can come and choose toys 

to take home and put under the tree for 

their children. This year, with all that is 

happening, we feel it is even more        

important to do what we can to spread 

Christmas cheer. And so, although we are 

still working on logistics, we plan to hold 

our Christmas Toy Day on                                               

Saturday,  December 19th.                                                   

How can you help? We are looking for 

donations of new toys for boys and girls 

ages 1 to 14. They do not need to be 

wrapped. Buy a few toys on your own or 

make it a church, small group, or kids      

project. You can drop them off at our 

office any time before the event, but call 

(708-597-6326) before you come to make 

sure someone will be there. Help us help 

our neighbors have a blessed Christmas 

this year.                                                  

Questions: Call Marsha at 708-218-2130.          

Thank you, and God bless. 

Friday, October 16th, was World Food Day around the globe. This 

day is to commemorate the founding of the United Nations Food 

and Agriculture Organization in 1945. This day is celebrated by 

many organizations concerned with hunger and food security. 

This year, Griffith Foods celebrated by helping us get more  

wholesome, nutritious food onto more of our neighbors tables by 

donating a large amount of their pancake mix. Thank you Griffith 

Foods for your generosity, continued support, and helping us to 

stamp out hunger in our area. 
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